
4 May 2020 

Dear Parents/Caregivers and Whānau 

Next Monday (11th May) we will have confirmation of whether we will remain in Alert Level 3 or 

move to Level 2 and what this will mean for schools.  I will next communicate when I have more 
detailed information for you. 

Meanwhile, a very small number of students have been attending onsite and we look forward to 

more in the near future.  We are and will continue to follow the public health measures that have 
been put in place by the Ministry of Health. 

Our distance learning programme is working well overall and where there have been any 
challenges, the Teacher, Dean, Guidance staff and other school personnel will work with you. 

Following strict health protocols such as physical distancing, good hand hygiene, not touching your 
face, good cough/sneeze etiquette and regular cleaning of high-touch surfaces minimises any 
potential spread of the virus. 

Please continue to stay home and keep safe. 

Yours sincerely 

Louise Moore 

Principal  


